
CONGRESS ELECTION FIP BUREAU MEMBERS 
JUNE 2012 

 
The 72nd FIP Congress will be held in conjunction with INDONESIA‘12 in Djakarta, Indonesia, on 
Sunday, 24 June 2012. Nominations are therefore invited for Chairman, Secretary and for FEPA, FIAF 
and FIAP Bureau representatives and for all FIP Commissions. 
 

The Revenue Commission nomination form for these posts is given  below. 
 

We ask that individuals and national federations consider submitting nominations for these posts.  
The contact addresses to whom the forms can be sent, and the closing date, are given below. 
 

REVENUE COMMISSION NOMINATION FORM 
2012 to 2016 Term 

 
Nominee (please print): First (Given) Name:  …………………………………... 
 
    Last (Family) Name:  ………………………………….. 
 
 
Position:  Chairman:  …………………………………………………….. 
 
   Secretary:  ……………………………………………………… 
 
   Bureau Member (FEPA):  ……………………………………... 
 
   Bureau Member (FIAF):  ……………………………………… 
 
   Bureau Member (FIAP):  ……………………………………… 
 
The Nominee must be the official delegate of the nominee’s National Federation. 
 
The Form must be signed by the nominee and by the President of the National Federation.  
It does not have to be signed by the Continental Federation. 
 
 
………………………………………            ……………………………………… 
Nominee’s signature    National Federation’s signature 
 
 
Please send by post or email, to be received no later than 24th January 2012, copies are to 
be sent to: 
 
Andrée Trommer-Schiltz   Francis Kiddle 
Secretary General, FIP   Punch Tree House 
21A Rue Des 7 Arpents   Reading Road North 
L-1139      FLEET 
LUXEMBOURG    Hants GU51 4HS 
ats@f-i-p.ch      United Kingdom 
      franciskiddle@talk21.com 

mailto:ats@f-i-p.ch�
mailto:franciskiddle@talk21.com�


 
 

MESSAGE TO ALL REVENUE COMMISSION NATIONAL DELEGATES 
 

The Revenue Commission maintains a list of all National Delegates to the FIP Revenue Commission. 
The names and contact details, including email addresses, are given elsewhere on this web site. The 
National Delegates are appointed by National body of FIP member countries and the delegates are 
the crucial link between the Bureau and revenue collectors.  
 
However, we do not have current email addresses for all the National Delegates and it would be a 
great help if all listed National Delegates could confirm their email addresses and other details as 
given in the web site. Changes of this kind are best sent by email to dsm30722@bigpond.net.au.  
 
There are a number of FIP Member nations who do not have a nominated a National Delegate to the 
Revenue Commission. We would very much welcome such nominations in time for the Congress 
meeting at Indonesia ’12 in June 2012. Such nominations should be from the FIP Member national 
body and sent to both: 
 
Andrée Trommer-Schiltz    Francis Kiddle 
Secretary General FIP     Punch Tree House 
21A Rue des 7 Arpents     Reading Road North 
L-1139       Hants GU51 4HS             
LUXEMBOURG      United Kingdom 
ats@f-i-p.ch       franciskiddle@talk21.com 
 
On a personal note I am not standing for election as the Revenue Bureau Secretary at the 
forthcoming Congress and would like to thank all those National delegates with whom I have been in 
contact over the past five years or so. 
 
Dingle SMITH 
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